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Abc International Llc
3818 Brookdale Cir N
Brooklyn Park MN 55443-2869

Dear Abc International Llc:
On June 06, 2011, this department conducted an inspection of your property at:
1003 EUCLID ST
On that date, the inspector observed the following violation of the St Paul Legislative Code:
Tall Grass

You were sent notice of this violation and ordered to abate this violation by June 11, 2011.
On, or after, that date the property was reinspected and the following condition was not abated:

Tall Grass

The St. Paul Legislative Code, Chapter 34.24, authorizes the city to collect fees for inspection
sevices when the property owner has not abated the violations by the date given in the Summary
Abatement Order. In order to recover the city cost for the reinspection on June 11, 2011,

you are hereby billed $50.00 for Excessive Consumption of City Services.

Please make your check payable to the "City of Saint Paul" and mail your payment to:

Department of Safety and Inspections, Code Enforcement
Excessive Consumption Unit
375 Jackson Street, Suit 220
St. Paul, MN 55101-1806

Payment is due upon receipt of this letter. If payment is not received within 30 days of this letter,
administrative costs will be added to the cost of this bill and the entire amount will be assessed to your
property taxes.

Ed Smith
Code Enforcement Inspector

paec 12/10

An Affirmative Action Equal Opportunity Employer



